

Greenvale School Waters Road Catford SE6 1UF

Headteacher: Lynne Haines

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith

Tel: 0208 465 0740

Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

11/12/19

On our website we have added a new resource you may want to view. You may find useful to communicate plans for your young person over Christmas. Sometimes the holiday can be challenging for your young person as it is a significant break in their routine. This should allow you to map out and show them what it is they are going to be doing during that time. Also, it gives them a useful countdown to when they are coming back to school.

You can use the accompanying symbols to show them some of the things they might be doing or, if appropriate, write in what they are doing each day. Alternatively, you may simply use the calendar as a countdown for when they return to school. As well as this, there is a resource that will show you the Makaton signs for 'We Wish You a Merry Christmas'

Feel free to download and print the resources. Click on the Parents, Communities and Partners tab then click on the Parent Resources tab. Alternatively, if you would like them and do not have acsess to a printer please let us know by writing in the home school book and we will print it off and send it to you.

Kind Regards,

Aaron Collins

Assistant Headteacher.

At Greenvale School the welfare and safety of all our students is important to us. We will follow up all issues or concerns as per our safeguarding policy.













